
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RJ/KP 

 

25th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Parent Survey Feedback 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the most recent Parent Survey in the summer term.  I have summarised key 

feedback for you and have also included a new link for this term’s Parent Survey. 

 

 Strongly Agree or Agree 

My child is happy at this school 100% 

The school makes sure its pupils 

are well behaved 

88% 

My child has been bullied and the 

school dealt with the bullying 

quickly and effectively or My child 

has not been bullied 

Strongly agree/agree – 21% 

Don’t know – 6% 

 

My child has not been bullied – 73% 

The school makes me aware of 

what my child will learn during the 

year 

100% 

When I have raised concerns, they 

have been dealt with properly 

79% 

(don’t know 15%) 

For parents of pupils with SEND: 

My child has SEND and the school 

gives them the support to succeed 

36% 

(don’t know 45%) 

The school has high expectations 

for my child 

91% 

The school lets me know how my 

child is doing 

91% 

There is a good range of subjects 

available to my child at this school 

100% 

My child can take part in clubs and 

activities at this school 

94% 

The school supports my child’s 

wider personal development 

85% 

I would recommend this school to 

another parent 

Yes – 94% 

 

Other positive general comments included: 

• We feel informed about what our child is learning and what they’re going to learn in the future which 

supports us talking about the learning at home 

• Amazing staff that genuinely care for the children 

• There is a bright, happy, inclusive feel to the school 

• My child has had the opportunity to make some wonderful friends and is happy and settled with learning 

• We really like the Sneak Peeks and regular newsletters 

• The additional provision has enabled our child to make accelerated progress this year – we’re grateful for 

this support 

https://forms.office.com/e/cfq2VTfbB5


 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Comments for further school development included: 

 

Feedback What we’ve done… 

Individual children should 

have individual consequences 

for behaviour   

This has been actioned in our reviewed Behaviour Policy and 

procedures. 

 

More extra curricular sports 

clubs  

 

We have plans to expand the sporting extra-curricular 

provision from January.  

 

If parents would like to volunteer their time to run an after-

school or lunchtime club for a term, please contact the school 

office for an application form (all volunteers are subject to safer 

recruitment checks including a DBS application). 

More outdoor learning and 

trips 

We are looking at ways to increase the amount of curriculum 

enrichment activities the children can be involved in.  This 

includes welcoming visitors and workshops into school as well 

as trips.. 

 

We have widened our OAA offer for all year groups this year.  

Every class now takes part in Forest School sessions.  

More diverse curriculum and 

more opportunities to 

celebrate diversity 

A key priority for us as a school this year, is work around 

‘Equity, Diversity, Inclusion and Belonging’.   

 

Opportunities to further celebrate diversity are being explored 

by staff and curriculum reviews are taking place. 

 

We would welcome contribution from parents in future work 

around our Equality Policy.  Information will be shared in future 

newsletters. 

 

 

Comments and feedback are always helpful in our school development journey.  A link to the Autumn Term Parent 

Survey is here, but please remember that you don’t need to wait for parent surveys to share your thoughts. If you 

have comments, concerns or celebrations to share, please contact the school office or a member of staff. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/cfq2VTfbB5
https://forms.office.com/e/cfq2VTfbB5

